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Madam President and Members of Council,
I am happy to join you this morning and share with you how the Younger Chemists Committee (YCC) continues to encourage and support the younger members of our Society. 
During our committee meeting, the YCC had a dynamic conversation with Bill Carroll about the ACS’s Strategic Environment. A key tenet of this discussion centered on how the ACS can meet upcoming generations on their ground; using their language and tools for communicating. After Bill left, we continued to ruminate on the idea and, at this meeting, added Vine to our lineup of online communication tools. 
[INSERT SLIDE (with video)]
Moving forward, we will use Vine along with Twitter, Facebook, LinkedIn, our newsletter, and website to share opportunities and resources for younger members. Look for call of applications for our Younger Chemists Leadership Development Award and CIBA/YCC travel Award coming soon. 
One opportunity for younger members here in Indianapolis is the Younger Chemists Crossing Borders program. Through this program, the YCC and the Indiana Local Section are hosting six younger chemists from across Europe here at the national meeting. And, next year, younger members from the local section will be traveling to Istanbul, Turkey as guests of the European Younger Chemists Network to participate in the EuCheMS Chemistry Congress. Another opportunity here at Indy was for younger members of the Purdue Local Section to program a symposium at the national meeting. Their symposium, Getting Your First Industrial Job, was held this past Monday. We will continue to partner with the Local Section Younger Chemists Committees (LSYCCs) in national meeting host cities to provide programming opportunities to their members. We are already working with LSYCCs in the Dallas-Fort Worth and California Local Sections.
Outside of the national meetings, we are continuing to host Webinar-in-a-box programs to engage younger members across the Society. So far, these have been widely successful, with approximately 90 groups and 4,000 people participating in the last event. Looking forward, our next program, "Putting Your Best Foot Forward: Managing Your Paper and Online Resume", will be on October 8th followed by, “Decoding Pheromones – The Chemistry of Love Potion #9”, on February 11th. If you need help participating in these events, or have another great idea for engaging younger members of your local section, YCC has Starter Grants available to support your efforts. 
Madam President and Members of Council, this concludes my report.

Dorothy Miller, Chair
Younger Chemists Committee
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